NEWSLETTER

25th Sept 2020



Congratulations to our Stars of the Week

Class 1: Mia for being helpful and kind

Annabelle for wonderful story writing.

<u>Class 2:</u> Seth for showing a clear understanding of place value.

Ruby for writing a fantastic short dramatic story.

Welcome



A very warm welcome to Emily (Yr 5), Grace (Yr 1) and Jack (Reception) along with their family who started school with us this week.

Holly (Yr 6) will be joining our school family on Thursday.

Early Years Area

The Early Years area is taking shape and soon the distinct areas of play will be produced and the children will have a really magically and fantastic environment to learn through play.

Parent Governor Vacancy

Unfortunately we did not receive any nominations for the vacant position of parent governor today. If anyone is interested please come into school and have a chat.

Chippy Day



Thursday will be the long awaited Chippy Day! No packed lunches will be required only a drink for your child.

School Photographs

Please can all orders for school photographs be back in school by Friday 2nd October at the latest. These include the Reception photographs taken by the Lancashire Evening Post as well.

Primary & Secondary School Places 2021

Primary and Secondary school places for September 2021 are now open via www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/ The closing date for secondary places is 31.10.20 @ 11.59pm and the closing date for primary places is 15.01.21 @ 11.59pm.

If you know anyone who wishes to view our school they are more than welcome to contact us to arrange a suitable time outside of school hours.

Enjoy your weekend!

Diary Dates

Tuesday 20th Oct 9.00 Flu Vaccinations

Friday 23rd Oct 3.30 School closes for half term

Monday 2nd November INSET DAY

Lets try and raise money the easy way! https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/claughtonstmarys/